


Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board
Minutes of the Public Meeting in Greenville
December 5, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Carla Mary of Greenville. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Doug Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison. 

Minutes
Carla made a motion to accept the minutes for the October meeting and Ken seconded. Motion passed unanimously.
Old Business
There was no old business to discuss.
New Business
It was questioned whether or not Chamberlin St. in Greenville should be added to the list of detail streets in town. There was some discussion regarding concerns over the old mill building conversion to a rehabilitation center and the traffic that would be involved in the process. It was decided to continue discussion at a later date.
Chief’s Report
Chief reported that the Explorer cruiser got new tires put on and that the 2018 Tundra also needs tires. 
He suggested that we can make that purchase out of the vehicle maintenance fund. He added that his cruiser has been repaired and the new decals will be put on shortly.
In regards to the budget, the Chief reminded everyone his budget must be submitted by December 31 
and approved the second week of January. Carla made a motion to approve the budget as stands. 
Motion passed unanimously.
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 2, 2023, at 5:00 pm in Temple. Carla made 
a motion to adjourn and Doug seconded. All in favor to adjourn and the meeting ended at 5:13 pm.
Minutes taken by Deb Morrison




